
 

 





 

 

- Continuing through the document, reviewing specific content and the suggested revisions.  Some 

discussion, but no modifications requiring a vote. 

- Added language quoting the Chancellor’s Office on how this plan does not apply to CSU GE. 

- Secretary Fairbanks motioned to approve the resolution, Senator Luce seconded.  Resolution 

approved unanimously. 

 



 

 

- Dean Steve Browne added that this is not a new issue.  Every year that the TSGB goes into dry-

dock (every 5 years) this comes up.  He noted that the last dry-dock year had a few more students 

needing billets compared to this year.  He also said that students often self-select a bit – preferring 

to catch up academically or do family-related events.  It’s likely that these filters and circumstances 

will do the same thing this time around. 

- There are some complications this time – COVID has caused a back-up (some students deferred 

despite having the option for cruise in the last summers). 

- Lastly, we’re ahead of the process compared to the last dry-dock year. 

 

 

10. AL$ and The Library 

 

- Laurie Borchard wasn’t here, so Kitty Luce is presenting.  AL$ course stipends will be available.  

The initial application is simple, and applications will be solicited very soon. 

 

 

11. 


